
The State of Maryland is now accepting applications for the third year of its BOOST scholarship program! BOOST 
scholarships are given to income-eligible K-12 students to be used for attendance an eligible nonpublic school of 

their parent’s choice. This year, there’s $7.6 million available, so please apply!

Visit www.educationmaryland.org/BOOST to learn more about BOOST, find out if your 
children are eligible for a scholarship and connect to the official application through the State of Maryland. 

Questions? Call Maryland’s nonprofit BOOST Scholarship Coalition at 443-510-4501.

BOOST is a State of Maryland Program. Since 2016, more than $11 million in BOOST scholarship awards have been provided to students to help them choose the K-12 education option best suited for them.   

Apply for a BOOST scholarship!

Want to choose private 

school for your child but 

need financial assistance?

Have you already chosen 

a private school for your 

child but need assistance?

The State of Maryland  

can help!


